Practice Cancelations Relating To Adverse Weather Policy

Each Facility that we use has their own policy in place in regards to adverse weather. 
Pueblo Regional Center Policy:
Swimmers are not allowed to swim when lightening can be seen or thunder can be heard within 30 minutes before entering the pool. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Centennial High School Policy:
Swimmers and spectators are to enter the hall way and take cover in the event of a tornado. 
Lightning and thunder weather the swimmers must follow swimmer safety guidelines in place by the lifeguard and/or coach on duty at the time. 

PWSC Board of Directors will defer to the Coach in charge in regards to canceling any practice if adverse weather arises. PWSC Board of Directors will always err on the side of caution in regards to water safety. The coach is the one trained and certified in water safety so all decisions in this matter will be referred to the coach in charge. 

If there are any questions or concerns in this matter you can contact the Coach.
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